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PSCC Administrative Support Bob Symons called the Phone Conference meeting to order at 2:32 pm..  

 

 On the Phone conference call was: Mark Harshman, Bob Dean, Marty McCoy, Steve Myrum, Lauri 

Wempen, Lanny Applegate, Danny Glick, Dale Pawling and Bob Symons.   

 

WyoLink Applications 

 

Discussion on the WyoLink applications that have been received since March 2009.  There are two new 

applications, Carbon County Sheriff’s Office and Bureau of Land Management - Wyoming.  Bob Symons 

recommended the approval of the applications. Marty McCoy made a motion to recommend approval 

of the applications to the PSCC, seconded by Bob Dean.  The motion passed on a voice vote.    
 

Gov Delivery 

 

Marty McCoy presented information on notification system, Gov Delivery.  This will allow the delivery 

of information via text messages and email.  WYDOT is currently using the system in the Transportation 

Management Center and WyoLink will be able to use the program at no cost.  The system will be segment 

the messages by county and type.  The users will be able to select the type of messages they wish to 

receive and by their county area.  The system will be used to disseminate information pertaining to 

WyoLink functionality and outages. Dale Pawling made a motion to move forward with the Gov 

Delivery message notification system.  Lauri Wempen seconded the motion.  The motion passed on 

a voice vote. 
 

Bob Symons informed the committee of the work that is being done to improve the interoperability 

section of the WyoLink Handbook for clarification on when and how to use WyoLink and other 

conventional channels for interoperability between agencies.  This handbook revision will be presented to 

the Interoperable Executive Committee before the September PSCC meeting. 

 

Training 

 

Lanny Applegate stated the Fire Marshal’s Office has two trained trainers ready to start training end users 

on WyoLink and Interoperability.  The Wyoming Law Enforcement Academy has six trainers that have 

completed the training. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:43 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Bob Symons,  

PSCC Administrative Support 


